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Happy New Year! 
I am so excited to welcome the new year with all of you! Things never really slow down at the studio…we just 
move in and out of different busy seasons. And we can’t wait to share everything that 2023 has in store for our 
dancers! 
 
Christmas Cabaret and the December Give Back 
First of all, a wrap up on the AMAZING work our kiddos did in December. Their show was absolutely fantastic and 
so enjoyed by all our audience members. But more important than the work the kids did on stage is what they 
did in the studio all month. Those kiddos practiced wonderful things, and not just their dancing: They gave their 
best effort, they kept positive attitudes, and they were kind and respectful. I was so impressed with them!  
Between their efforts and our dance families’ generosity, Fusion raised $600 for Aidan Bailey, a young local man 
who’s faced great health struggles. AND, you made me dye my hair green! Great job for raising great kids, grown 
ups! 
 
Costumes and Recital 
Over the next month or so costumes for our Spring Show will start to come home with the dancers, and more 
specific details regarding the show at the Elkader Opera House in May will be made available to you. When  
costumes make their way home, please be sure to put them in a safe place where they won’t be played with or 
ruined prior to Spring pictures and our performance!   
 
This year, we will have a complete Recital Handbook for all ages and classes - that will be ready for you by the 
end of February, and it will (hopefully) answer every possible question 
you could have for the busy recital season. We want you to have all 
the information you need for a successful (and not-stressful)  
performance! 
 
As a note, tickets will go on sale for recital on APRIL 1st! 
 
THANK YOU 
A HUGE thank you to all those who shared sweet cards and gifts with 
Miranda and the staff during the holiday season! They were so 
thoughtful and so appreciated. We really do have the best dance  
families! 
 
Open Studio, No School Camps, and Pop Ups 
Be sure to follow the Fusion News & Notes Page on Facebook for 
some fun, upcoming pop up classes! There will be Open Studios for 
ages 8+ on select Ed-Co Early Out days, a camp on a no-school day, 
and some exciting new one-time clinics for dancers of all ages and  
levels to work on new styles and skills! These will be announced on Facebook and emailed out, and you’ll be 
able to register in your Parent Portal. 
 
Let’s get ready to Dream Big and Work Hard in 2023!  
Miss Miranda 
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Mark Your  
Calendar 

Spring Session Begins: January 9, 2023 
Spring Tuition Payments Due: Jan. 9,  
Feb. 6, March 6 
All Accounts Current: March 26 
Recital Tickets On Sale: April 1st 
Recital Week: May 1-6 


